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Hi, my name is Cheryl and early 2020 was when I caught Covid 
before anybody knew what Covid was and I really thought I was 
going to die off but I didn’t. We made it through we went into 
quarantine. I posted on my Facebook page glibly the last 
pandemic Einstein discovered the theory of relativity. What are we 
going to do? We thought it would just last a couple of weeks or a 
couple of months or something like that. And then here we are 
two years later still fighting through all of it. I'm an interior 
designer. So a lot has changed in my work life is terrible supply 
chain issues. And if I can't get hold of a client or a rep for some of 
my products, I honestly have to assume maybe they died since 
you're not answering my phone calls. There's so much loss. Lots 
of personal loss and my business but what I did find out is that my 
family and I survived we stayed alive. I watched a lot of Netflix, 
Hulu, all of that. I specialized in European history. I started 
watching the Vikings and what strikes me about the Vikings is 
they are fearless they fight and they they do anything but they 
don't have any fear and the reason they're so good at what they 
do and discovering new worlds and taking what they want is 
because they don't give up and they're not afraid to die. And that's 
what I realized. I had happened to me. I'm not afraid to die. I know 
I'm going to get through it. It's going to be a different world than I 
had before but I can move through it and I can press because like 
the Vikings I'm not afraid to die anymore. I'm a Survivor. We made 
it through we made it through 2018. We made it through 2022. It's 
going to be okay. I know it's going to be okay because we’re like 
the Vikings were going to keep fighting until we get it and we're 
not afraid to die.


